

EPUS Committee Meeting February 13, 2015, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 1800 Grant St, Denver Conference Room

Meeting Notes

Attending: Ravinder Singh, Sarah Fields, Isabella Muturi Sauve, Thomas Sphar and Kathleen Bollard.

On the phone: Rick Collins, Larry Cunnighman, Laura Borgelt, Mark Malone, David Thompson, Terry Boult, Patrick Krueger and Sue Byerly

Regent Policy 4: Organization of Academic Units.

Kathleen reported that that VP Pat O'Rourke felt strongly that the policy should remain as Regent Law and not become an APS because it allows the campuses some leeway in interpreting it.

The committee went on to discuss the policy in greater detail and suggested some changes.

Adjournment

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on March 13, 2015 in the Denver conference room of 1800 Grant St.